
Autumn Term

Homework
Homework will be sent out next week. Each half 
term a new homework sheet will be stuck in the 
homework book. Please complete one activity 
from the sheet per week. 

Please ensure homework books come back in 
every Monday for the teachers to see. 

Reading – please try to read with your child as 
much as possible at home. Please record this in 
their reading record. 

Spellings – these will be sent out each half term 
in your child’s homework book. Spelling tests will 
take place each Friday. 

A message about Year 2

Welcome to Year 2! It has been wonderful to see all of the children this week and we are already off to a great 
start! 
• In maths we will be looking at place value, addition and subtraction. 
• In English we will be reading, ‘Grandad’s Island’, ‘The Goose that laid the Golden Eggs’ and ‘Mrs Noah’s 

Pockets’. We will be using our comprehension skills to answer questions about these books. 
• We will be writing diary entries, character descriptions, poems and we will also be retelling narratives.
• Our IPC topics will be ‘Brainwaves’ and ‘From A-B’. We will learn about how transport has changed over time.
• For our trip this term, we will be taking a ride on the cable cars in London as part of our ‘A-B’ topic. 
• Please be reminded that a ‘Meet the teacher’ meeting will take place at 2:30pm on Wednesday 10th

September. We look forward to meeting you all. 

Weekly PE time table 

Muhammad class - Wednesday & Thursday
John class - Wednesday & Friday
Tull class - Wednesday & Friday

Reminder for children to be in by 8:45am and 
picked up at 3:15pm. 

Uniform
• Dark grey school trousers or skirt or navy 

blue pinafore dress or skirt.
• White polo shirt.
• Navy jumper or cardigan.
• Plain dark or white socks or tights.
• Plain black school shoes or trainers.

• PE kit: white t-shirt
• Navy shorts or tracksuit bottoms
• Navy blue sweatshirt
• Black plimsolls or plain black or white 

trainers


